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logcabinchurchludington@gmail.com

From: Jeffery Kruchkow <batamissioninternational@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 8:15 PM
To: Jeff Kruchkow
Subject: The Need for Bibles in Mongolia

Dear Faithful Supporter, 

"Let us not be weary in well doing: for in due season we shall reap, if we faint not." (Galatians 6:9) 

We come to you with hearts full of gratitude and hope as we press forward in the great work God has called us to 
– preparing the print shop in Mongolia for the upcoming printing of the whole Bible in the Mongolian language. 
The translation is on course to be completed by the summer of 2026, and we believe with all our hearts that 
God's Word will not return void, but will accomplish what He pleases. (Isaiah 55:11) 

Your prayers and sacrificial giving have been a light along this journey, and we thank God upon every 
remembrance of you. (Philippians 1:3) Many of you have already given generously, and we are humbled by your 
faithfulness. Now, we find ourselves at a critical point where we must press toward the mark. (Philippians 3:14) 

The print shop needs updated equipment, walls installed, and air purifiers for the digital printing room. These 
upgrades are essential to ensure the quality of the Bibles that will one day be placed into the hands of the 
Mongolian people, many of whom have never seen one page of God's Holy Word. It is our burden and prayer that 
this will no longer be the case. 

We have invested all that we have, yet several thousand dollars are still needed to cover these preparations, 
along with airfare to return to Mongolia by the end of April. With the Bible paper already on hand, we must 
ensure our equipment can handle this precious material in anticipation of the whole Bible's printing. 

"The harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few." (Matthew 9:37) We long to be ready to labor in this 
harvest field. Will you prayerfully consider helping us in this final stretch? Your support will not only encourage 
our hearts, but will be used to reach souls who are still waiting to hear the Good News. 

If the Lord leads you to give, your generous love offering can be sent through our Mission Fellowship: BATA 
Missionary Fellowship PO Box 815 Crab Orchard, WV 25827 Please designate 'Mongolian Bibles' in the 
memo. 

"Now he that ministereth seed to the sower both minister bread for your food, and multiply your seed sown, and 
increase the fruits of your righteousness." (2 Corinthians 9:10) 

May the Lord richly bless you for your compassion and partnership in this eternal work. We are trusting Him to 
supply every need according to His riches in glory by Christ Jesus. (Philippians 4:19) 

In His Service, 

Your Missionaries to Mongolia, 

Jeff & Kimberly Kruchkow 


